
To whom it may concern,
I wish to object to REV2022/0004 on several grounds as follows
1. The small change to child numbers does nothing to deal with the concerns I rasied in the prior objection to 
DA2021/0680 (please reference that for details)
2. Further, the revised proposition is now of even less value to the community, offering very few childcare 
places in return for all of the inconveniences and added hazards.
I trust that Councils' previous decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the proposed purpose will be upheld.
Kind regards,
Sent from Mail for Windows
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